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Hello, 
The Newark explorato1y project is NOT appropriate for categorical exclusion. 
The Forest Service needs to do an Environmental assessment at minimlllll! This is a large 
project that would affect many different ecosystems! 
It would affect the local cities and towns that are downstream of the local wate1ways. 

Alicia Gervais 




